
 

Budapest, 13th February 2015 

 
 
 
 
 

UniCredit S.p.A notification on change of voting rights 
 
 
MOL Plc. hereby informs the capital market participant that the legal representative of UniCredit 
S.p.A sent the following notification to the Company, which is informed us that UniCredit S.p.A 
indirect voting rights in MOL Plc. rose to 5.15% on 13th of February 2015. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 
 
 

http://molgroup.info/images/IR/Standardform_notification_UniCredit_en.pdf

